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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE, JULY 17, 2023 

Public Meetings: Habitat Stamp Program Citizen 
Advisory Committee to Meet July 25 and 27 

ALBUQUERQUE – The New Mexico Department of Game and Fish has scheduled 
public meetings with the Habitat Stamp Program Citizen Advisory Committee. During 
these meetings, upcoming project opportunities will be presented and prioritized for 
implementation. Members of the public are invited to attend this hybrid public meeting 
in order to provide comments. The public is encouraged to visit the habitat stamp 
website and review the current year project opportunities prior to the 
meeting: https://www.wildlife.state.nm.us/conservation/habitat-stamp/. 

• July 25, 2023, Albuquerque, 2 p.m. - Presentations 
o Attend in person at 7816 Alamo Rd NW, Albuquerque, New Mexico 
o Register in Advance to attend virtually  

• July 27, 2023, Albuquerque, 5:30 p.m. - Prioritization 
o Attend in person at 7816 Alamo Rd NW, Albuquerque, New Mexico 
o Register in Advance to attend virtually 

Information about how to attend and participate in the virtual component of this 
meeting is available on the NMDGF webpage, 
https://www.wildlife.state.nm.us/conservation/habitat-stamp/. 

Comments can be provided by mail: New Mexico Department of Game and Fish, Attn: 
Habitat Stamp Program Manager, 1 Wildlife Way, Santa Fe, NM 87507; by email 
at Daniel.Lusk@dgf.nm.gov; or in person at the meeting listed above. 
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